
Dear editors, 

   Thanks for your constructive suggestion on our manuscript WJGO-67359, which 

are very helpful to improve our study. Now we have revised the manuscript according 

to your advice. The detailed response to the comments are as following: 

 

Reviewer: 1 

Comments to the Author 

It is an adequate and knowledge-adding review, carried out at the editor's invitation. I 

suggest reviewing the tone of some very optimistic statements in face of some 

statistically not so expressive results. Discussing the cost-effectiveness of treatments 

and suggested strategies can add value to the debate. This study contributes to the 

discussion of the topic. 

Response: Thanks to your valuable suggestions, we have added some discussion 

between the cost and effectiveness of immunotherapies as shown in the revised version 

with underline. 

 

Editor: 

Comments to the Author 

(1) The authors did not provide the approved grant application form(s). Please upload 

the approved grant application form(s) or funding agency copy of any approval 

document(s);  

Response: The relevant documents have been provided as requested and uploaded as 

supplementary materials. 

 

(2) The authors did not provide original pictures. Please provide the original figure 

documents. Please prepare and arrange the figures using PowerPoint to ensure that all 

graphs or arrows or text portions can be reprocessed by the editor;  

Response: The figure have been re-uploaded according to your requirement. 

 



(3) For PMID and DOI numbers of references from English-language journals, please 

ensure there is a space between the PMID and DOI numbers in the square brackets. 

PMCID numbers are not required; 

Response: The format of the references has been reformatted as you suggested. 

 

(4) We only accept the manuscript in MS Word format, and the manuscript in any other 

format will be rejected.  

Response: The manuscript we provide is in the requested format. 

 

We appreciate your invitation. We have responded to all your suggestion carefully 

and we hope the revised manuscript is acceptable. If there is something that needs to 

do, please contact me without any hesitation. We are looking forward from you.   

 

 

Best wishes,  

Jing Zhao, Associated Professor.  

Department of General Surgery, Huashan Hospital, Fudan University. 

 

 


